
 

 

Webinar Invitation 

Join Us for a Webinar:   
Nurses Building a Culture of Health—Funding Opportunities at the 

Robert Wood Johnson Foundation 

Friday, January 11, 2019 | 2-3 p.m. ET 

 

The Robert Wood Johnson Foundation is working alongside others to build a Culture 
of Health that allows everyone in America a fair and just opportunity for health and 
well-being. Nurses play an essential role in creating the conditions that will make 
those opportunities available to all. Join RWJF’s Susan B. Hassmiller and Beth Toner 
as they discuss their foundation’s vision for a healthier America and share grant and 
leadership development opportunities available through the foundation.  
  

Presenters include:  

• Susan Hassmiller, PhD, RN, FAAN, senior adviser for nursing, RWJF and 
director, Future of Nursing: Campaign for Action  

• Beth Toner, RN, MSN, MJ, senior communications officer, RWJF  
 

Participants will:  

• Learn more about RWJF’s vision for a Culture of Health for all 

• Hear about the investments the foundation is making in support of a Culture of 

Health, including: 

o Culture of Health Prize  

o RWJF leadership development programs 

o Research programs/funding opportunities 

• Learn how to stay up-to-date on RWJF funding opportunities  

Register for this webinar. Once the host approves your request, you will receive a 
confirmation email with a link and instructions for joining the meeting. Please retain 
this confirmation email and contact stanaka@aarp.org if you do not receive 
one. 

Questions? Email Scott Tanaka at: stanaka@aarp.org. 

 

Can't make the live webinar? It will be recorded and posted at 

www.campaignforaction.org/webinars. 

 

Please note: 

By participating in this meeting, you agree that your communications may be 

recorded. 
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